LATHROP TELEPHONE COMPANY

CUSTOMER NOTICE

Effective January 1, 2014, Seasonal and Vacation Rate will no longer be available to new
customers. Existing customers will be allowed to complete or continue any prearranged
suspended service until May 1, 2014 when the service shall sunset and no longer be available.




